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8th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strike Action 
 

As you may be aware, the National Education Union (NEU) has declared strike action, this 
is a national dispute between the unions over teachers’ pay and funding for schools.  This 
will take place on WEDNESDAY 15th March and Thursday 16th March. As a school we 
are following the DFE guidance and trying to minimise disruption to the children’s learning. 
Due to this the school will be partially open on these dates.  
 
The school will be open/closed as follows: 
 

Classes in School 
 

Classes not in School 

 
F2 David Attenborough & Elsie 
Widdowson 

 
Nursery – Albert Einstein 

 
 

Y1 - Maggie Aderin-Pocock & Mary 
Anning 

Y2 – Zheng Heng  
 

Y2 - Rachel Carson 

Y3 – Mary Somerville & Sarah Gilbert 
 

 

Y4 – Gladys West & Alan Turing 
 

 

Y5 – Rosalind Franklin 
 

Y5 – Michael Faraday 

Y6 – Tommy Flowers 
 

Y6 – Marie Curie 

 
Currently, there are no more confirmed dates for strike action.  If this changes a further 
letter will follow to communicate this. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Baxter 
Headteacher      


